
FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK 
 
Spring is right around the corner and it is shaping up to be an exciting time at Prince of Wales. Our Gr. 6 
leadership students have started looking at what their legacy will be at our school.  They have decided 
to jump head first into our Prince of Wales Legacy Garden.  We are partnering with interested parents, 
community members and community agencies to bring life to this exciting new addition to our school 
community.  More details to come!  
 
Please take a look at our school calendar as there will be a Pizza Day and a Pita Pit Day occurring on 
specific Fridays in March. Many thanks to our School Council for their behind the scenes work to make 
these events come to life! 
 
On the 7th we will be doing a School Safety Walk in our school community.  This information will help us 
as we look to update our School Travel Plan to better meet the needs of our students and families. We 
know that this is a huge walking community and this will provide us with some data and context. 
 

The 4th Annual Kindness Awards are coming!  Nominations are open! Check out the website: 
 
https://justonewish.commons.hwdsb.on.ca/ 
 

Look out for a new fundraiser—Vesey’s….coming soon. 
 
Parents, just a reminder that if you need to go to the 2nd or 3rd floor, you will need to get a visitor’s 
sticker from the office. We need to know what adults are in our building at all times. This is a safety is-
sue. We also cannot have parents waiting inside the building in the stairwells. Please help us as we 
work to keep our students safe! 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL / HOME & SCHOOL 
 
The next School Council Meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 19th  at 9:15am in Room 129. The Home 
and School Meeting will begin after the conclusion of the School Council Meeting. Parents of POW 

News is the Facebook Page developed by School Council Members.  Check it our for updates. 
 

BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL CHILDCARE SURVEY 
https://hwdsb.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8vMdIRxSouwhbUN 
See News section of the school website for more information. 

 
OUR SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
You can view our monthly newsletter on our school website: www.hwdsb.on.ca/princeofwales  (click the 
Newsletter link on the top right) OR check our school Twitter feed: @POW_HWDSB. We will post a new 
newsletter the last week of every month so look out for it! 
 
Thank you for your support! 
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